
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
  Circular 24-090/K07 
29th November, 2024 

Dear Parents,  

Circular on 2024-25 Road Safety Patrol Raffle Campaign 
Our school runs the Hong Kong Road Safety Patrol (RSP) to cultivate students’ leadership 

skills and responsibility. RSP aims to teach the basic knowledge of road safety to team members 

so they can clearly understand the correct attitude when using the road, thereby promoting it to 

their peers and family members. 

To support the RSP Raffle Campaign, our school invites you to purchase RSP raffle tickets. 

The funds raised will be used to promote RSP activities. The details are as follows: 

Raffle Road Safety Patrol raffle tickets 

Selling price HK$10 each 

Date of raffle draw 23rd January, 2025 (Thursday) 
Allocation of raffle 

proceeds 
According to the association, part of the raffle proceeds will be 
allocated to our school for organizing RSP activities 

The number of raffle tickets is limited. If you intend to purchase raffle ticket(s), please pay 

the fees by AlipayHK or Octopus card (The deadline for payment is on 13th December, 2024). 

Late submissions may not be considered. For enquiries, please contact Mr. Lai Ki Wa. 

 

 
               Yours faithfully,  

   
________________________ 

  Chow Kim Ho 
                                                           Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 24-090/K07 < Please return it to Mr. Lai Ki Wa via the class teachers > 

 

Circular on 2024-25 Road Safety Patrol Raffle Campaign 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge the receipt of the above circular regarding the subscription for RSP raffles. 
 

I *□ allow my child to donate  by purchasing _____ RSP raffle ticket(s), a total of HK$______. 

     *□ do not allow my child to purchase RSP raffle tickets. 
 

Student’s Name: (  ) Parent’s Signature:  
Class:  Date:  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


